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formerly of Centralia , KS

Craig Allen Young of Topeka was taken by cancer on September 11, 2014.

He was born April 3, 1953 to John and Eileen Young at Centralia, Kansas. He
graduated from Centralia High School and attained a B.S. degree from the
University of Northern Colorado. He returned to Kansas in 2012 to be closer to
his family.

He is survived by four loving sisters; Karen Domer of Topeka, Jane Stowell
(Kent) of Vliets, Diane Becker (Ade) of Dallas, TX and Marcia Hart (Jim) of
Topeka; and many nieces and nephews.

Reception/celebration of Craig’s life will be held from 11:00 am-1:00 pm on
Sunday October 5, 2014 at the Centralia Methodist Church Meeting Room, 418
Main Street.

Private family graveside service will be held later at the Centralia Cemetery.
Memorial contributions may be made to the "Operation Backpack”, 210 NW

Menninger Rd., Topeka Kansas 66617.

The Davidson Funeral Home in Topeka is in charge of arrangements.



